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Forthcoming Dates: 
 

Week beginning 
11th September 2023 – Menu 
week 2.  

 

In addition, please see the list of 

dates (Version 1), sent home 

today for this academic year. 

Please be aware that this list of 

dates was sent home at the end 

of the summer term, and has not 

changed. 

19th September - PTFA Welcome 

/ Coffee Evening – 7.15pm KS1 

Staffroom  (All Parents Welcome)  

20th September – National 

Fitness Day 2023 (More details 

to follow) 

29th September - Individual 

Photographs – Tempest 

Photographers 

 

Further dates will be added to the 

Newsletter as we progress 

through the year.  
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Welcome Back! I would like to take this opportunity to 
welcome everyone back to school following the summer break.  
I would like to offer an especially warm welcome to all new 
pupils and staff who have joined our school and are now part of 
the Five Ways community.  I had the pleasure to speak to most 
children on Wednesday and I was extremely impressed to hear 
how keen they were to begin learning and to be back at school.  
I felt very proud of our pupils and enjoyed listening to them tell 
me about the activities they had been involved in during the 
summer holidays.  Pupils also looked very  
smart in their school uniforms and their  
PE uniforms.   
 

 
 

Dates 2023 – 2024 

A list of important dates for this academic year has been sent 

home today. (Please be aware that this list of dates was sent 

home at the end of the summer term, and has not changed.) 

 

Please be aware that the remaining INSET days for this year 

are as follows:  

                            Friday 21st June 2024 

                            Monday 24th June 2024 

                            Monday 22nd July 2024 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

We’re Here to Help  I am pleased to report that most children have settled well during their 

first week back at school.  However, I know that there are times when parents need to speak to 

someone in school regarding a concern they may have or an issue that has arisen.  Please feel 

free to contact your child’s classteacher by emailing or telephoning the school office, or by placing 

a message in your child’s Home-Link book (Year 1 to Year 6 only).  Your child’s classteacher is 

also more than willing to meet with individual parents if this is required.  Alternatively, please feel 

free to make an appointment to speak to your child’s Year Leader or a member of the Senior 

Leadership Team.  Mrs Fuller as Deputy Headteacher, Miss Jones as Assistant Headteacher and 

myself are always available to speak to parents if required.  Please catch us on the school gate or 

telephone the school office to make an appointment if necessary.  Here at Five Ways, staff are 

committed to ensuring your child achieves their full potential both academically and socially, so 

please do not hesitate to speak to one of us if you do experience any concerns.  Thank you.  
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